Undersigned is an Electrical Engineer and has almost two decades of experience
of working in the field of Electrical Equipment/System.

Recently some of the very reputed Public as well as Private sector companies in
electrical industry have received an information about "Regarding Withdrawal
of Vendor Approval of M/s Easun-MR Tap Changers (P) Ltd. for Supply of
Nitrogen Injection Type Fire Prevention & Extinguishing System (NIFPS) for
POWERGRID  Projects” vide Power Grid Letter No.  “Ref:
CC/QA&I/2021/Letter/637” dated “27.12.2021".

A) | would like to know whether this letter has been issued by PGCIL.
B) A copy of the letter may please be issued to undersigned.

Please note undersigned is requesting this information in his personal Capacity
for larger public interest and copy of this letter is required by undersigned to
give correct Technical Information to the concerned Industry.



